
 
 

Exhibition of Paintings in Kanturk Library by Adults - Guidelines 
 

Who?  The exhibition is open to adults living in the greater Kanturk area 
Where?  It will be held in Kanturk Library 
What?     Works to be exhibited may include painting, drawing and hand-made print. There is no 

restriction of theme or subject. 
When?   The exhibition will open on March 13th and run until March 17th.  
How?  

• Bring one, or a maximum of two works to the library before March 2nd 2010. 
• All works on paper must be suitably framed. 
• Paintings on canvas stretchers may be presented without frames, if so wished. 
• All works must be properly presented for exhibition; labelled (see below), strung, and ready for 

hanging. 
• Outside dimensions of works along their longest side (incl. frame) should not exceed: 
• 30 inches (76cm.) in the case of a single work; 18 inches (46cm) where two works are to be 

exhibited. 
• A label bearing the following information must be affixed to the work(s): 

Ø Name (and contact details if work is for sale) 
Ø Title of work 
Ø Medium 
Ø (Price if applicable) 

 
• There will be no selection process (unless numbers are unexpectedly high), so participants are 

requested to bring only works which are in their opinion, their strongest.  It is important to 
demonstrate the high-level of visual skills that exist around Kanturk. 

• Although there is no set theme for the exhibition, participants are encouraged to consider their 
locality as a possible starting point. 

 
……………………………………………………………….. 

 
Please note in addition: 

1. The Arts Festival hopes to hold a reception for artists and friends in the library on Tuesday 
March 16th, from 7-8 PM. All are welcome. The possibility of establishing a Kanturk Arts Group 
will be discussed. 

2. The Arts Festival will be launched in O’Callaghan’s TOYOTA showroom on Friday 13th at 7.30 
PM – all are welcome. 

3. If you can help in setting up the library exhibition on Friday 13th March, please contact a 
member of the Arts Festival Committee. 

4. Kanturk PhotoShop is hosting a photographic exhibition – please contact the PhotoShop if 
interested in exhibiting.  


